
 

 

Next Steps 

Following this Public Open House: 

Your comments on the study will be reviewed along with input 
received from the Consultation Groups and a Preferred 
Design/Recommended Plan for the Airport Parkway and 
Lester Road corridors will be confirmed. 

The Consultation Groups will continue to provide review 
and feedback on refinements to the Preferred Design. 

Information about the project will continue to be posted on 
the City’s website as it becomes available. It can be found at: 
www.ottawa.ca/airportparkway 

Please identify any comments or concerts that you would like to 
see addressed during the study. 

Please fill out a comment sheet. Leave it in the box provided, or 
return to us by fax or mail by 2 July 2015. Comments or questions 
can all be submitted by email to: 
Colin.Simpson@ottawa.ca 

Interested persons can provide comments throughout the EA 
process. Any comments received will be collected under the 
Environmental Assessment Act and, with the exception of 
personal information, will become part of the public record. 

Your views are important to the success of this study. 
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